
Commodore Perry Elementary School-Parent Compact 

The teachers and administrators at Commodore Perry Elementary School recognize the 
valuable role parents play in your child’s academic success. The purpose of this compact is to 

identify the ways that teachers and parents can work together to support your child’s learning. 

 
School Responsibilities 

It is the belief of the Commodore Perry School District that communication is the foundation of 
a solid partnership. When parents and educators communicate effectively, positive 
relationships develop, partnerships are more easily solved, and students make greater progress.  
Therefore, Commodore Perry agrees to: 

- Provide a high quality curriculum in a supportive and effective learning environment 
- Help students and families understand Pennsylvania’s academic achievement standards 
- Provide regular and ongoing communication through annual parent-teacher 

conferences and frequent reports to you about student progress 

Parent  Responsibilities 

Parents are a child’s support system. Consequently, the most important support a child can 
receive comes from the home. Commodore Perry School District supports positive parenting by 
respecting and affirming the strengths and skills parents need in order to fulfill their role.  It is 
our hope that parents will: 

- Monitor their child’s attendance 
- Attend parent-teacher conferences 
- Make sure assignments are complete 
- Volunteer in their child’s classroom or school when possible 
- Stay informed about their child’s education and communicate with the school promptly 

by reading all notices from school 

Student Responsibilities 

Students are responsible for their success as well. It is our goal to inspire, encourage, and 
empower students to recognize and participate in their education by: 

- Respecting the school, themselves, others, and the environment 
- Coming to school prepared and ready to learn  
- Believing in themselves 
- Asking for help when necessary 

 
 

For more information or if you have questions about our Title I program, please call us at (724) 
253-2025. 


